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Bealings School                                                                               6th July 2020
01473 622376
Dear Parents/Carers

The unique lockdown period has been a difficult and stressful time for everyone in so many ways.

While appreciating the well-researched benefits for starting Reception Part-time, a few parents have written saying that if their children could start full time as soon as possible, it would enable them to return to work.

We have therefore spent this afternoon giving this serious attention and have been able to reorganise to accommodate these wishes.  We have tried hard to find a plan which will also enable those who can benefit from part-time attendance.

We have therefore amended last weeks plan to bring full-time days for all of Joy’s class forward to Monday 7th September 2020. The plan for the 3 days is as follows:

Wednesday 2nd September:

AM: Joy and Ann will be welcoming back and settling in Year One children in the class
PM: Coffee afternoon at 2pm . It will be socially distanced in area behind café. This is difficult hour for young children and works better if it is adults only.
Thursday 3rd September:  Induction 1 9.30-11.30am (Half the new Reception Children)
Friday 4th September:     Induction 2  9.30-11.30am (The Reception children who did not attend yesterday)

Please indicate by return if you would prefer Induction 1 or 2.

During the Summer holidays it is planned that the Local Authority approved contractors will be replacing the school roof both externally and internally!
We hope they will be finished by the end of August!

The teachers, who have worked hard all through lockdown online or in person at school will be busy on training day on September 1st bringing all the furniture and resources back into the classrooms across the whole school and setting up for the new term.

We hope this revised plan for starting Bealings in September works better for everyone and would like to emphasise that, for those who can, it will be beneficial to attend for the mornings only during the first half of the Autumn term.

If anyone has any other further feedback please do write to us. We always try our best to accommodate everyone’s wishes.

Very best wishes
Bealings Team
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